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New Authorisations Email Address for Banking Supervision  

 

The purpose of this circular is to inform the financial services market of the change in the 
official authorisations email address for Banking Supervision at the Malta Financial 
Services Authority (‘MFSA’, ‘the Authority’). 

Effective immediately, Prospective Applicants seeking to submit any authorisations request 
on  Credit Institutions, Credit Intermediaries, or Credit Servicers, or to raise any queries 
related to the authorisation process with regards to the aforementioned, should direct all 
communications to Authorisations Banking at authorisationsbanking@mfsa.mt. In the 
interim, the MFSA is in the process of updating all affected official publications to reflect 
the changes.  

The Authority cannot guarantee a timely response to submissions or communications sent 
to any other email address(es) with regards to the above. 
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